December 18, 2018

Earth Construction Services
PO Box 195

Germantown, NY 12526

Re: 2401 Third Avenue
Bronx, NY 10451

Dear Earth Construction Services,

Kindly let this letter serve as authorization to file and obtain the proper DEP/DEC
permits for dewatering the site for the above referenced project.

Please contact the undersigned with any questions.
Very truly yours,
BOP 2401 Third Avenue L.I.C

Dan Berger
Senior Vice President, Construction



